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Re:     Minutes of EAA Chapter 79 Business Meeting September 12, 2014.   

1. The gathering began at 1700.  Approximately 45 members and guests gathered for 

bar-b-cued hamburgers at the EAA clubhouse.  At 1800 the group caravanned to 

Addison Pemberton’s hangar at the east end of Felts Field.       

2. EAA Chapter 79 President Jack Hohner called the meeting to order at 1830 with the 

Pledge of Allegiance led by Walley Ware.  

3. Jack announced the program for the evening would be given by Addison 

Pemberton, and that with a couple of exceptions, the business meeting would be 

suspended for the evening.   

4. Jack told members that the AOPA Fly-In August 16
th

 brought in $3,090 to the EAA 

79 treasury - $2,000 for the use of the EAA building, and $1090 from the breakfast 

and drink tents.  He thanked all the volunteers who worked all day on cooking 

sausage and pancakes, selling drinks to the thirsty crowd, staffing the Pilots’ 

Lounge and helping out with 1000 details no one had foreseen.  Spokane’s version 

of the AOPA Fly-In was deemed a resounding success by AOPA representatives, 

EAA National, and everyone who planned, attended or took part in the event.  

5. Stitch Miesegaes told members the last Young Eagles Rally for 2014 would be held 

September 20, and pilots and ground volunteers were needed for the event.  He said 

145 kids had been given rides in the three rallies so far, and that 37 had already 

signed up for the September 20
th

 event. 

6. The program by Addison followed a short break. 

 

Addison gave a very interesting program on his company, Scanivalve, its history and the 

products it is involved in manufacturing.  The company is located at Liberty Lake.  He 

also spoke on his planned trip to Oshkosh in his newly restored WACO and the newest 

Pemberton project, a Goose.   

 

Marian D. Heale, EAA79 Secretary 

 

October 2, 2014        

  


